Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: De, Sukla, Env.Health

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 11:36 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Western Forge & Flange - UST or AST?

Western Forge & Flange did not have any UST-not to my knowledge. They had an above ground 1000 gallon diesel tank
for which we sampled in the area. It was by the driveway on the LHS. The UST removal that has been put there | think by
mistake.

Thanks,

Sukla

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 2:23 PM

To: De, Sukla, Env.Health

Subject: Western Forge & Flange - UST or AST?

Hi Sukla,

Do you know? 1I’ve seen both referenced for the same area in CDMS reports (1). The HMBP is less than helpful (and the
files in the UST folder in the CUPA archives are mostly for a site in Livermore!). Can you enlighten?

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




